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Memorandum 
To:   Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

From:  Justin Baker, Planning Commission Liaison 

Re:    August Planning Commission Report 

The Planning Commission meeting for August was short and sweet. The Town Clerk gave the Oath of Office to Jeff 
Kress who filled the recent vacancy. We voted on the minutes using the new electronic voting system. Thomas 
updated us on the Lidl property, Chick Fil-a's new site plans and the future site plan submission for the Karter 
School located in front of Robinson Village. He also provided updates on the Magnolia Crossing town house 
project on Bleight Drive and the Fayette Street site plan submission. We did not have any agenda items at this 
meeting.  
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